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January 28, 1952

Sir Arthur Gurrie, 
McGill University, 
Montreal. Que.,

Dear Sir Arthur,

I arranged a meeting with Dean Barton and Miss Philp
this forenoon, and informed them of the attitude I had taken at 
the Matriculation Board yesterday. They approved of my position 
on the subjects discussed, and also of the position legend to 
take on the question of recent changes in the regulations for 
Ontario.

Astyou_are doubtless aware, the regulations in the 
Faculty of îî^rtcar^Spproved by corporation,alio?/ that Faculty to
accept for matriculation those who have passed in the required 
subjects by either of two methods, either the 60 per cent total 
and a 40 per cent minimum in each subject, or the straight 50 
per cent requirement in each subject and in the total.

I would like to suggest at the next meeting of the 
Matriculation Board that both of these methods of matriculation 
be permitted in all other Faculties. r>—~ 
should be given to the other Faoultie 
writing to you at once.

Yours faithfully

KC Dean AM


